
Literacy 

 
We will be exploring traditional tales 

including ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and ‘The 

Gingerbread Man’.  We will start to 

develop our awareness of rhyme through 

a variety of activities including a game 

called ‘Silly Soup’ where things get stirred 

into a rhyming pot as we sing a song. 

We will continue to learn the pre-writing 

shapes, and if we are ready, we will learn 

to write our name using a cursive style.  We 

will be given the opportunity to work with 

the grown-ups to develop our mark-

making skills such as drawing the three little 

pigs. 

 Mathematics 

 
We will be counting regularly including in our daily circle time sessions when we count how 

many children are in our group.  We will be asked number problems such as “How many 

eyes would 2 gingerbread men need?  Can you get the correct amount of buttons?” 

We will be learning games requiring a die and moving a playing piece.  After some time 

working on this with an adult, we will learn to play these games independently. 

Our focus number will be three; three pigs, three bears. 

We will be categorising according to size, for example small to big when ordering the 

bowls of the three bears. 

 

 

 

Physical Development 

 
As well as having access to the equipment in 

our Early Years garden to develop our 

physical skills we will use sand and water with 

pretend bricks and tools in the big sand pit to 

build house a house for the little pigs. 

We will continue to develop our fine-motor 

control through the programme ‘WriteDance 

in Nursery’.  In Chinese New Year week, we 

will be using scissors to create a Chinese 

lantern. 

 

    

Communication and 

Language 

 
Grandma Fantastic will teach us new 

vocabulary such as enormous and 

gigantic to describe Daddy bear. 

We will focus on prepositions such as 

‘under’, ‘on top’ and ‘behind’ by carrying 

out an action or selecting the correct 

picture.  For example, “Put little pig behind 

the wall.” 

 

 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development 
 

We will be continuing our whole school 

approach to PSE called ‘Jigsaw’.  The focus 

this half term will be on ‘Celebrating 

Difference’. 

 

We will be learn that some actions and words 

can hurt others’ feelings.  The children will be 

asked questions such as “How do you think 

the pigs felt when the wolf tried to eat them?”  

     

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

Exploring media and materials: We will be given the opportunity to explore and describe 

different textures.  We will make a forest collage using different textures in our ‘Little Red Riding 

Hood’ week.  We will be singing songs such as, ‘When Goldilocks went to the house of the 

bears, what did her blue eyes see?’ 

Being imaginative: We will be given the resources to create the three little pig’s houses.  We 

will mix red and white together to create pink to paint the pigs.  We will create a flap-style 

Gingerbread house in ‘The Gingerbread Man’ week. 

 

 

Understanding the World 
 

The world: We will be talking about why the bricks did not fall down in ‘The Three Little Pigs’ 

story.  We will be making porridge, tasting it and talking about how it changes when milk 

is added to the oats.   

People and Communities: We will be sharing our experiences of the Christmas break.  We 

will be learning about ‘Chinese New Year’. 

Technology: We will learn how to use a remote-controlled toy called the ‘Beebot’. 

 

Traditonal 

Tales 


